
Carnevale 
 
 

 
 
 

 

The Italian Department is hosting a party for our students to 
celebrate Carnevale (Atrium, 24th February 2020, 6pm-9pm). 

 

We’ll give a small prize at the end of the evening to the best costume  
(no pressure to dress up of course!). 

 
If you would like to try out your Italian cooking,  

we’ll also give a small prize to the best dish. 
 

The Department will provide wine. 
  
 

When?  24th February 2020 
Where?  The Atrium  
What time?  6pm – 9pm 
 
 

 


